
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  
 
Juncus brachycarpus Engelm. Juncaceae 
 
Frequently scattered tufts extending outward from pond margin; 
fruiting.  Restored wetland community with no canopy cover 
dominated by various sedges, rushes, and other herbaceous 
aquatics.  Barren upper elevations appearing very weedy, with 
grass-stage Long Leaf Pine restoration on-going.  Periphery of 
restored Carolina Bay at Janet Harrison High Pond Heritage 
Preserve; 445679E, 3742796N; elev. 620’. 
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Juncus diffusissimus Buckley Juncaceae 
 
Frequently scattered tufts extending outward from pond margin; 
fruiting.  Restored wetland community with no canopy cover 
dominated by various sedges, rushes, and other herbaceous 
aquatics.  Barren upper elevations appearing very weedy, with 
grass-stage Long Leaf Pine restoration on-going.  Periphery of 
restored Carolina Bay at Janet Harrison High Pond Heritage 
Preserve; 445679E, 3742796N; elev. 620’. 
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Juncus repens Michx. Juncaceae 
 
Scattered mats near pond margin; fruiting.  Restored wetland 
community with no canopy cover dominated by various sedges, 
rushes, and other herbaceous aquatics.  Barren upper 
elevations appearing very weedy, with grass-stage Long Leaf 
Pine restoration on-going.  Periphery of restored Carolina Bay 
at Janet Harrison High Pond Heritage Preserve; 445679E, 
3742796N; elev. 620’. 
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